HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

March 13, 2017
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Jennifer Sadler-parent, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.
Absent:  Tiffany Miller, parent and Kathy Cofer, teacher
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed April agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Sadler-2nd )

Minutes from March meeting were presented.  Committee approved as presented. (Collins-1st,Sadler-2nd )  

Good News:  
Tutoring program in full swing.  
Allocations were presented and discussed.  Further discussion of those allocations will occur in April.  
Parent Surveys were discussed and previous survey was reviewed and revised.  Surveys will go out right after Spring Break.  

Policy Work-

A second reading of the Principal Selection Policy was given.  No changes were made.  The policy was approved as read.    (Ghaderi-1st, Collins-2nd) 
 A second reading of the Student Assignment Policy was given. .  No changes were made.  The policy was approved as read. (Ghaderi-1st, Sadler-2nd) 
Committee reports were given.  Curriculum committee is working on ideas for testing week.  PBIS committee has seen a spike in referrals, bus survey results were reviewed-only 5 were returned.  

There were no accident reports. 
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Ghaderi seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.
